NOTICE: CANCELLATION OF BRIZLINCOTE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING, THURSDAY, 17TH JUNE, 2021,

Locum Clerk
Date of posting 11th June 2021

The Parish Council meeting scheduled to take place on Thursday, 17th June, 2021, in light of COVID restrictions has been cancelled.

The next planned meeting of the Council will be on Thursday 22nd July, 2021, commencing 7pm at The Glebe.

Residents in the meantime who wish to raise any matters of concern can do so by calling the Locum clerk (07368311732) or email clerk@brizlincote-pc.org.uk

On behalf of the council apologies for any inconvenience.